
  
 
4/10/2017 

 

Sale of Town Hall/Police Station  

 

We have advertised the Town Hall/Police Stations for sale in the local newspaper and have asked 

for sealed bids by Monday at noon.  If anybody is interested they will provide a bid to be opened 

at the council meeting. I expect to have a minimum of one bid.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager   
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